
   
  

 
  
           
 

 
  

          
    

 

It has been another exciting week, which began with our Dance Club taking part in the Dance Festival at the Guild 
Hall. At Mr Bateman’s “Choose Love” for Refugees Book Sale on Wednesday, he was overwhelmed with the 
generosity and compassion shown by so many children who bought a book and also donated their change to help 

the cause. On Wednesday we had a visit from Helen Lewis , a school’s youth worker for the Preston and 
Blackpool area. After leading our Collective Worship, she commented on the wonderful behaviour of the children 

across school and remarked that Lea Endowed is like “a haven”, which was very encouraging to hear. 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Percysledge in Y1 who won my Good Manners Award last week. His wonderful manners and 

respectful attitude, shown in and around school, are a real example to our whole school family; we are 
delighted that he joined us in Year 1. Keep your light shining, Percysledge - you are a true Lea Endowed 

blessing!  

 
 

 
 

 
  
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

More Dates for Your Diary 
Good Friday 19th April 11:00am- 1:00pm Easter Messy Church at St Christopher’s 
Easter Sunday 21st April 9:30am Easter Celebration at St Christopher’s 
29th April to 3rd May - Extreme English week - Dress Up as a book character day on Thursday 2nd May 
Friday 10th May – PTA Springo Bingo at St Bernard’s club at 6pm 
 

Life Bus  
As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, we are delighted to be able to provide the children with the 
opportunity of visiting the Life Bus. The aim of this programme is to encourage the children to think about all 
aspects of health and make positive decisions about themselves. Please see separate letter for more details 
including details of a Parents’ session where you can find out more and ask any questions you may have. 
Please send in a contribution of £3 per child or £5 per family in a named envelope to help cover part of the 

costs. Please pay on Parentpay.  
      
                  Thank you for your support,    C M Seagrave 

 
Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 22 
Friday 29th March 2019 

Our theme this half term is HOPE 

Reminder: 
Tuesday 2nd April – Mothers’ 

Day – Afternoon Tea KS1 
2:00-2:30pm, KS2 2:30-

3:00pm 
Please send in any cake 

donations on Monday 1st or 
Tuesday 2nd, Thank you     

 

Choose Love for Refugees Day 
On Thursday, the whole school family, did a wonderful job of putting our 

Christian values into practice by getting creative through a range of learning 
opportunities in DT, Art, Music, writing and then sharing their works of love. 

Together we raised £275.95 for Help Refugees, which will go a long way in 
helping to provide water, food, blankets, educational supplies etc for 

refugees. You can find more information at 
https://helprefugees.org/choose-love/ A big THANK YOU for your support. 

Together we can make a difference to change lives.  
 


